
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bryant News                       April 5, 2018 

STAY IN TOUCH 
Bryant Website 
www.bryant.dbqschools.org 
 

Dubuque Schools Website 
www.dbqschools.org  
 

Like us on Facebook – we are 
the Bryant Family Organization 
                         

                        

CALENDAR 
The Week Ahead 

 
Fri April 6 

• 1 Hour Late Arrival 

• Spring Book Fair – 
8:45am – 5:45pm 

• Grade 1 Field Work to 
Farm 

 
Mon April 9 

• Dub. Arts Council 
Performance – Shanta 
1:45pm 

• Band 3-3:45pm 

• Girl Scouts Gr 5  
6:00-7:30pm 

 
Tue Apr 10 

• Middle School Open 
House 

 
Wed Apr 11 

• Orchestra 3-3:45pm 

Thur Apr 12 

• Site Council 6pm 
 

Fri Apr 13 
 

Spring Book Fair – TOMORROW!! 

Buy One Get One Free 

Looking for new reading materials? Want to “stock up” for 
summer reading? The Bryant Spring Book Fair is ready for you. 
On Friday, April 6th, students have the opportunity to visit the 
Book Fair that will be set up in the Bryant Gym. When students 
purchase one book, they get the second of equal or lesser value 
free! What a deal! The hours of the Book Fair on Friday are 
8:45am-5:45pm. Since school starts at 9:00 that morning, there 
is time for parents to visit the Book Fair with their child both 
before the start of the day or after school. The book fair will be 
open until the end of YCare to provide parents the opportunity 
to visit then. 

Students will have the opportunity to visit the book fair with 
their classroom during the school day. They are welcome to 
bring money to purchase books.  

 

 

New Principal Announced 

It is bitter sweet to share the news that Megan Richardson has 
been named the new principal for Bryant School. Megan is an 
excellent choice to join the Bryant family! This is exciting news,  
but it also reminds me that my retirement is quickly 
approaching and my time with Bryant is limited. However, I am 
thankful that I am still a bulldog and there is still much to do 
together as we finish this school year.  Mrs. Richardson will also 
be busy wrapping up her year at Irving School. Mrs. Richardson 
and I will be meeting throughout the next few months to help 
to make a smooth transition; she will officially begin at Bryant 
in July. I know she is very excited to be at Bryant and looks 
forward to teaming with all of the Bryant family. 

 

 

http://www.bryant.dbqschools.org/
http://www.dbqschools.org/


 
 
 
 

 

Preschool and Kindergarten Welcome Event 

It’s hard to believe, but we are ready to host an event to welcome our newest Bryant 
Bulldogs. We will host a Welcome Event for all incoming preschool and kindergarten students 
for the 2018-2019 school year.  The Bryant event is Tuesday, April 17 from 6:00 to 7:00pm. 

 

 

Site Council Meets Thursday, April 12 

The Bryant School Site Council will hold its regular meet next Thursday.  The focus of the 
meeting will be around the outcomes of this year’s school plans and goals and beginning 
discussions around next year’s school plan. As always, parents are welcome to join. 

 

THANKS BFO! 

The projector and screen for the gym was installed over spring break. It looks great. The 
projector will be a great addition to the many events that take place in our gym.  This project 
was funded by the BFO through the generous donations of parents and community members. 
The BFO is going to host a Movie Night on May 24th for families to showcase this new addition 
to the Bryant facility. 

 

Art Council Performance 

We are thrilled to have our last performance of the year from the Dubuque Arts Council. On 
Monday, April 9th, Shanta will perform. She is an African story teller. Shanta will share music 
and stories of different African people. We look forward to this event. 

 

Open Enrollment Time for the 2018-2019 School Year 

DCSD Open Enrollment is now open. This year, all forms must be completed online. The online 
application process ends on May 1. You can locate the form by going to 
www.dubuqueschools.org and follow the open enrollment link.  

 

 

 

http://www.dubuqueschools.org/


 
 
 
 

Middle School  

 

Incoming 6th Graders Open House Information  
From Middle Schools 

Roosevelt  

7:00 – 8:30pm in the Eleanor Roosevelt School Auditorium 

Thursday, April 5, 2018 

Carver        

Eisenhower        

 Hoover      

Fulton  

Sageville               

Audubon 

Prescott 

If you are unable to attend on your assigned evening, feel free to attend on the alternate date. If you are not in the Dubuque 

Community School District currently or will change addresses before August, please call our guidance office for information at 563-

552-5013, and we will help you with the registration materials.   

 

Washington  

Tuesday, April 10, 7:00-8:00pm  

• Arrive 15-20 minutes early to hear the Band (on Grandview Ave) & Orchestra (in the Auditorium) perform 

• A short presentation about Washington Middle School by our students for our future students - 7:00 in the 

Auditorium 

• See our Visual and Performing Arts students in a scene from High School Musical, opening April 12  

• Future students will complete a scavenger hunt that ends in our South Gym and learn about and sign up for Extra-

curricular and Sports offerings in the South Gym 

• Each student will receive a T-Shirt courtesy of the Washington PTO 

 

Jefferson 

Tuesday, April 10, 6:30-7:30pm  

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, April 10, 2018 

Kennedy               

Lincoln     

Table Mound 

 Bryant               

 Irving   

 Marshall 

 

 


